Red Hot Mamas
Hello all,
The summer has passed very quickly, hard to believe we are preparing for our Fall sale.  This Saturday, September 2nd starting at 8:00 am.
We have had a wonderful turnout this past month from new creators as well as those of us who have been at it all summer.
The new crafters have brought many new, creative items.  We will have a variety of tables for this sale:  Christmas, Fall, Kitchen, Children and Home Décor.  Lots of items that would make great gifts for teachers, hostesses, neighbors and family.
We will continue to meet on Wednesdays through September, from 9:00 am-11:00 am. 
We have a good number of people signed up to help this weekend, but extra hands always make the work go faster.   Set up will be noon on Friday, September 1st.   Working during the sale on the floor from 8-10, 10-noon, then noon-2:00 pm.  Clean up will start about 1:30, really can use lots of hands during this time.
We hope to see you this Saturday.
Sincerely,
Vicky & Susie 

Please note that we will hold a Mini Craft Sale Saturday September 30th from 9 to 11 AM at the Auxiliary Shed behind the Station.


